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March 9, 2014

Dear Van Nuys Airport Partner:

As an update to my note in May, we have learned that the Sherman Way Tunnel
project will begin in mid-July rather than June as originally anticipated. The delay
will not impact the completion date of April 2016.

Thank you for your patience as we move one step closer to new LED lighting in
the Sherman Way Tunnel. For questions about this project, please contact Ms.
Flora Margheritis, VNY Chief of Airport Operations at (818) 442-6506 or Mr. Matt
Phuong of the Bureau of Street Lighting directly at (213) 847-1828.

Sincerely,

L2l

ss L. Romo, A AE.
Airport Manager
Van Nuys Airport
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